From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

To: -

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00548 - Kentucky Utilities Co. rates
Date: Thursday, April 22, 2010 8:44:00 PM

Dear Mr. Wartf:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Kentucky Utilities
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it
considers this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00548. Please
cite it in any future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be
readily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your interest.

RECEIVED

Andrew Mednyliovyck By Kentucky Public Service Commission at 9:36 pm, Apr 22, 2010
Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40601

502-564-3940 x 208

502 330-5981 (cell)

From: Warf, Larry C (Southeast) [

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 4:54 PM

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)

Subject: FW: Please help Case No. 2009-00548.
Importance: High

| forgot to include the case number on the previous email.

From: Warf, Larry C (Southeast)

Sent: Thursday, April 22, 2010 4:50 PM
To: 'andrew.melnykovych@ky.gov'
Subject: Please help Case No. 2009-00548.

If you must put through a rate increase, can’t you please phase it in over time so folks that are on
truly fixed incomes i.e. Soc Sec, various retiree groups can have time to adjust. Many in Eastern
Kentucky are retired from the mines and it is really tough at times. A hit this monumental is so
wrong. Please reconsider an alternative phase in or something else more manageable. Sincerely,

L. Warf, Cumberland, KY _
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